
12140 West Lakeshore Drive 

Brimley, Michigan 49715 

 www.baymills.org 

Phone: (906) 248-8100 

 
 

ATTENTION BAY MILLS TRIBAL MEMBERS  
 

There is three (3) openings on the  

 

CANNABIS REGULATORY COMMISSION  
 

The Cannabis Regulatory Commission meets on a monthly basis.  The term for this vacancy is 

from appointment date through December 31, 2028. 

 

Exclusions of Commissioners:  At the time of appointment a Commissioner shall not: 

1. Be an employee of any entity owned and operated by Northern Light Cannabis Company; 

or 

2. Be a member of the Cannabis Regulatory Commission staff; or 

3. Have a spouse, parent, step-parent, child, step-child, sibling, or other immediate family 

on the Business Holding Board, Cannabis Regulatory Commission Staff, a Primary 

Management Official, or employee of Northern Light Cannabis Company.  For purposes 

of this subsection a “Primary Management Official” is a person operating as the chief 

executive of Bay Mills Business Holdings and “immediate family” is as identified herein 

and also includes any individual who resides in the household of the person under 

consideration. 

4. An applicant who is otherwise prohibited from being considered under this subsection 

may apply to the Bay Mills Business Holdings Board of Directors for a waiver of 

conflict. 

 

Candidates must pass a background investigation, be at least 21 years of age and be a member 

of the Bay Mills Indian Community. 

 

If you would like to be considered to fill this vacancy, please contact Beth Hill for a Cannabis 

Regulatory Commission application and any questions you may have.  All applications must be 

turned in by December 1, 2024. 

 

Contact Information: 

Beth Hill 

bmhill@baymills.org 

906-248-8531 


